MEMORANDUM IN SUPPORT

Type of Legislation:
Resolution

Title:  Resolution calling upon the United States Treasury Department to return the United States Customs Service and its 750 employees back to its historic home in lower Manhattan.

Sponsor: Council Member Alan J. Gerson

Reasons for Support: The United States Customs Service has been located in lower Manhattan since its inception in 1789.  The Customs Service employed 750 people and worked with approximately 500 employees in import-related jobs in the downtown area.  The Customs House offices, located at 6 World Trade Center, were completely destroyed in the September 11 attacks.  Customs has since moved their operations to JFK airport, Midtown Manhattan and Port Elizabeth New Jersey, removing jobs and commerce from lower Manhattan and inconveniencing hundreds of workers.
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